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TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE NO. 680, SUBMITTING FOR 
CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE BOARD OF SPEECH 
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FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2022. 
 
TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, AND MEMBERS OF THE 
COMMITTEE: 
 
 My name is James Kobashigawa, and I am the Executive Officer for the Board of 

Speech Pathology and Audiology (“Board”), Department of Commerce and Consumer 

Affairs (“Department”).  The Department appreciates the opportunity to testify on  

G.M. 680, regarding the reappointment of Julie Yatogo to the Board.  The Department 

supports the confirmation of Ms. Yatogo’s reappointment to the Board. 

 Licensed as a speech pathologist since January 29, 1985, Ms. Yatogo has over 

30 years of professional experience.  She has served on the Board since October 6, 

2016, and has attended 2 out of 4 meetings since her appointment.  She is 

conscientious in preparing for these meetings, and by sharing her valuable insights and 

expertise gained through her many years of experience, Ms. Yatogo contributes to the 

depth and breadth of information that the Board finds invaluable when making its 

decisions.  In addition, Ms. Yatogo is able to share unique perspectives of the neighbor 

islands, as she practices on Kauai. 
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 The Department believes that Ms. Yatogo’s interest and commitment in serving 

on the Board, experience in the profession, and desire to contribute to the community 

will continue to enhance the effectiveness of the Board. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of the confirmation of  

Ms. Yatogo to the Board. 

 

  







From: Dorothy Craven
To: CPH Testimony
Subject: Re: Testimony GM680
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 1:58:10 PM

> On Apr 10, 2018, at 1:42 PM, Dorothy Craven <tookie@pixi.com> wrote:
>
> I strongly endorse Julie Yatogo   for membership on the Speech Pathology Board !
> She   has served the Public School Children and their families   on Oahu and Kauai  since 1983 . She completed
 her graduate  education in 1983  with an outstanding academic record. She also demonstrated  excellent Clinical
 aptitude .
> Since that time she has demonstrated  her leadership abilities  in our Professional Organization (HSHA)  in  many
 ways including Treasurer and President.  Julie has many noteworthy  personal  qualities including  dependability,
 integrity ,and patience . Her personal and professional ethics  are  superior. She is a dependable and reliable worker.
>
> I consider it an honor to recommend Julie for this position which she will serve with fairness, integrity and  good
 humor.  Please feel free to contact  me for further information if you have questions.
>
> Dorothy D. Craven, Retired Associate Professor , University of Hawaii.
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